
 

Presents 
A Member Only Event 

“State Aid Runs & The Governor’s Budget 

 

We will breakdown state aid and what numbers to pay attention to and which 

numbers can be misleading when reporting state aid increases. 

We will also breakdown the Governor’s budget and explain why so many    

districts are seeing cuts to their Foundation Aid amounts and the impact to the 

region. 

We will also suggest advocacy tips when talking to your state officials and    

explaining the Governor's budget to your community. 

 

                            

        We want to thank our webinar sponsor: 

 

Date:  Thursday, February 1, 2024 

Time:  7:00 pm - 8:30 pm  

Price:  FREE 

Location:  Online Webinar 

Contact Your District Clerk to Register Today! 


